
The portrait class! 

 

The portrait class in april was a success. 15 happy students arrived at Österlen for a 
full weekend of portrait construction, teknique, drawing and painting. Lots of new info 
to take in, in a short time, but also great food and much laughter. 

Thank you all for a great weekend! 

We even had a visit from the local paper Österlenmagasinet on Sunday, and a few 
days later we got this nice article in the paper. Thanks for that! 

 

Please return to the website for pictures and links to articles. ☺ 

	
  


